
(Temporarily) 

 

Please be advised that our “Open Enrollment” process is under 

administrative review and may be adjusted. Therefore, we are currently 

unable to make any commitment to honor your request at this time. We 

will contact you at a future date if or when the process changes.   

 

You may still obtain an Open Enrollment form only at the Central 

Registration office or in the Student Services Department. Both are 

located in the Administration Bldg. at 1500 Colvin Blvd.   

 

We request that you complete this form, requiring your signature, to 

acknowledge that you have received this notification. 

 

 

Thank you. 

Robin B. Zymroz 

Director of Student Services 

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian signature                                      Date 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1/18/12 

ar 

 

 


